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CMS-1500 Claim Form Computer Based Training (CBT)  
Providers who have new individuals performing CMS-1500 Claim Form billing have a new resource for training.  
Instead of having to attend a workshop outside of their office, individuals may take a Computer Based Training 
(CBT) course that provides an overview for how to complete CMS-1500 Claim Forms correctly. 

The new CMS-1500 CBT course can be found on the Provider Training webpage of the Provider Web Portal (select 
“Provider Training” from the “Providers” tab).  The course is designed to take approximately 20-25 minutes and can 
be taken as often as desired.  

The CMS-1500 CBT course is a high-level overview for conditional, required or not required fields on the form.   A 
description of every field provides guidance on the appropriate information to be entered (or not entered).  The 
CMS-1500 CBT course is not intended to replace the Billing Manual or the Billing Guidelines for each provider 
type.   

Please direct questions about the new CMS-1500 CBT course to the HPES Training Team at: 
NevadaProviderTraining@hp.com. 

Additionally, workshop materials will be published on the Provider Training webpage for providers’ reference.  
Please review these new features.   

 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/training/training.aspx

